
From: sharon <sharonwan@chamberlain-edu.com>  
Sent: Friday, 14 March 2025 12:11 
To: ualhk@chamberlain-edu.com 
Subject: UAL seminar in HK (25 March, Tuesday) 
 
Dear counsellors / art teachers, 
Greeting from UAL Marketing and Recruitment Representative (Hong Kong & Macau) ! Would you please forward the 
email below to your year 11 and year 12 students, thank you. 
 
University of the Arts London  
Seminar in Hong Kong (25 March, Tuesday) 
Dear students, 
Don't miss the opportunity! University of the Arts London (UAL) is coming to Hong Kong to host a seminar: Tips on 
entering school of design, media and screen courses at LCC! 
If you want to apply to University of the Arts London, we have some exciting news to share with you! We are pleased to 
announce that Steve Cross (Dean of the Media School at London College of Communication, University of the Arts 
London) will be hosting the seminar in Hong Kong for students interested in applying to UAL. 
Steve Cross has extensive experience and professional knowledge to provide valuable advice to you. 

  
 
Seminar: Tips on entering school of design, media and screen courses at LCC 
Date: 25 March, 2025 (Tuesday) 
Time: 5:00pm - 6:00pm  
Mode: Face to face  
Venue: 1/F, 180-182 Tai Po Road, Sham Shui Po, Kowloon  
Fee: Free of charge 
Speaker: Steve Cross, Dean of the Media School at London College of Communication, University of the Arts London 
Online registration form: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdTQBNTGDOotDl9-
ZDxmD0in4X4Soc38Wl0JTVNsy0bkLcTBw/viewform?usp=header"" 
If you know any friends or fellow students who might be interested in this exciting activity, feel free to share this email with 
them. Should you have any further inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
We look forward to welcoming you to these UAL activities. 
N.B. 
Prior reservation is a must as limited places are available. Please contact our local Recruitment Representative (Hong 
Kong and Macau): Chamberlain Educational Services Centre or fill in the online registration form. 
Successful registrants will receive a confirmation email. These events are for students only. 
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